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The August board meeting and the general meeting have been cancelled, so
that vacations and other boating festivities can go on without interruption.  We will report
August and September financials at the September meeting.

A reminder that all parties scheduled at the club must have an application com-
pleted and go through Kris Johnson.  He has to plan the necessary help to make the
events go smoothly.  So please do not just “tell” any board member that you are plan-
ning an event without going through the proper application or you may be disappointed!

Courtesy toward the bartenders is expected at all times.  Just because you are
a member does not give you the right to use foul language or reprimand the bartenders
on duty.  The bartenders are in charge when they are behind the bar, not the members!
If you have a situation with any of the bartenders report the incident to Kris Johnson.

Also, NO MEMBERS (except Kris Johnson) are allowed behind the bar when a
bartender is on duty unless you are asked by the bartender to help out.

If you need hours please contact Mike Watkins, Dan Immel, Jim Beauleau, or
Kris Johnson, as these board members have a need for help at all times.  Scott Conrad
is always looking for members to step up and help out with club parties, and that is a fun
way of getting hours.  Their numbers are in the Dockline on the front page.

We should see activity on the harbor lighting project in August.  There may be
some inconveniences along the way but be patient…..it will be worth it!

Congratulations to the Gilligan’s Island members who always know how to have
fun at any event, and they showed it again at the Luau.

Please join me in saying Congratulations to Merle and Fatima Baenen on their
60th wedding anniversary!  They are hosting a party at the club from 4 to 6 p.m. on
August 17th to celebrate, and all GBYC members are invited.

Lastly the GBYC will monitor channel 9 for all boaters and then go to channel
10 to talk so if you have a problem or need assistance coming into the harbor call
channel 9.

Enjoy this month with safe boating!

Sincerely,

Jerry

The 4th of July and the Luau are history, and that
means that summer is half over.  But on the
bright side, the second half of summer is just
starting so let’s get on the water and enjoy!
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We should start to see some work around the harbor late July
or early August for the lights. They will be boring holes and
pouring concrete for the bases. Bases will have to cure for one
to two weeks, then the poles can go up with the lights. It will
look very nice when all done. I have to meet with the Coast
Guard about some dredging around their docks. Will have
more information at next meeting. We still have some trailers
not paid for. I would like these taken care of ASAP. Don't
forget to sign in and out of your slip when leaving for more
than a few days. People floating for a night or two must sign in
the dock holders book so they can be
billed.

Enjoy the rest of summer and see you at the club.

I would like to start by thanking Mike and Julie Watkins on a
great Luau. It was a lot of fun and great food and music.
We are finally getting some HOT days to enjoy at Longtail.
While drinking up an appetite, don’t forget to stop at club after
for some Sunday chicken. We are back to having Mexican
night on all Thursdays until further notice. Input is always
welcome on any topic with my ears wide open.
Please remember to expect a little more time for Todd to
prepare your food when busy. If bringing a group of people
please call as far ahead as you can. I help as much and as
often I can. Todd is always happy with help from other
members.
See you around the club,
Kris

A giant thank you to all the volunteers who helped with the
very successful Luau. From the food to the decorating, bar
tending, set up, clean up and to those who contributed
appetizers and desserts, we had tons of compliments on the
food, music, and costume contest . Thank you all.

"By land, by sea or air" don't miss Eddie’s GBYC party at his
home on Saturday August 2nd starting early afternoon. Sign
up sheet is at the club- BYOB. Overnight boaters are
welcome. Eddie will be hosting at the grill, don't miss it!

You're all invited to help celebrate Merlin and Fatima’s 60th
wedding anniversary on Sunday August 17th. Members buffet
will be from 4-6 PM. Congratulations to our long time active
members.

Thank you to Mark Konop and Ken Lemerond for a fantastic
Prime Rib dinner at the last men's smoker. Prepare for another
feast on Wednesday August 20th with Jay’s chicken and
fixings. Sign up early.

See you at the club.... Scott

Entertainment
Scott Conrad
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the GBYC

For more info
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920-432-0168
920-660-7655

www.titletownmuskiesinc.org

BARB R. MACHON, GRI CRS
Realtor, Multi-Million Dollar Club
920.432.1007   920.639.0444

375 W. Joseph Street, Green Bay, WI  54301

Marine, Commercial and Residential
Upholstery and Contract Sewing

2320 Woodale Ave, Green Bay, WI  54313
920.434.2885   920.371.6022

Chad Buntin
Owner

1703 Highview St.
DePere, WI 54115 920-621-3540
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Dear friends of the Green Bay Yacht Club,
“I remember (an advocate) saying to me one night that once you heal physically you will forget the pain but the
emotional part is the hardest and she is exactly right.” Some survivors, like the woman who wrote these words, come to
Golden House with bruises and physical signs of their abuse. With time and attention, these wounds heal, but it is only
with support from others that the deeper emotional wounds can be healed.
By donating to Golden House, you have given victims a place to find support in their healing. In 2013 alone, you
provided more than 700 victims with outreach services that helped them find courage, sheltered over 500 women, men
and children as they started a new life, answered more than 6,200 crisis calls that provide reassurance, and educated
over 19,000 students about warning signs of domestic abuse and how to prevent it. Thank you for making these vital
services possible, for helping survivors say, “I am so glad that I am able to go forward with my life and turn the page in
the next chapter of my life.”
As Brown County’s only comprehensive domestic violence program, Golden House offers 24-hour safe emergency
shelter, personal and legal advocacy, education to the community, and support to families affected by violence in their
homes. Our mission is to continue these services in hopes of one day breaking the generational cycle of domestic
violence.
Thank you so much for organizing a motorcycle ride and your donation of $170. Together we can say NO MORE to
domestic abuse by providing help and healing to victims.

Sincerely,

Karen Faulkner
Executive Director

Grassy Island Range Lights
The painting of the Grassy Island Range Lights by Paul Krieg is now hanging in
the Main hall at the Club.  A big thank you to Art Gage with Global Recognition
for the framing.  The painting was paid for with proceeds from the sale of the
Wisconsin Lighthouses book.  Thank you to those of you who purchased one or
more of the books. To those interested in the lighthouses, which should be all
members as they are owned by the Club,  stop on out some Tue evening to
check out what has been done to restore them to better than new condition.
They are listed on the State and National Registry of Historic Places.
Grassy Island Range Lights, Inc will be taking orders for prints of the painting.
Details to follow.
Grassy Island Range Lights, Inc. is now a federal 501 ( c ) (3) non profit
corporation so any donations made to the corporation is deductible on your
State and Federal tax returns.  So, why should you donate?  There is ongoing
maintenance required to keep them looking good.
We hope they will be there for another 100 plus years.  And your oversight and
helping hand is always appreciated.  Tuesday nights (4 to 7 PM.)
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MIKE STOLLER / SALES
mstoller@valleycabinetinc.com

920-347-1165 direct 920-336-5956 fax
920-336-3174 office 920-619-6222 cell

845 Prosper rd. DePere, WI 54115
Bill Skaleski

2929 S. Ridge Road
P.O. Box 28107
Green Bay, WI 54324-0107

Ph: 920-337-1700
800-768-4624
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A & J STUMP REMOVAL
SPECIALIZING IN HARD TO GET PLACES

John Baenen
920-615-1924
New Franken, WI 54229

Other Services:
Chip Removal

Black Dirt and Seeding

FREE ESTIMATES—FULLY INSURED

Shipyard Marine
780 Longtail Beach Rd. Green Bay, WI 54173

Main Number: (920) 434-2000
Fax: (920) 434-8600

andy@shipyardmarine.com  www.shipyardmarine.com

ANDY HOWITT, PRESIDENT

BIG APPLE
DAY CARE
CENTER

HSSD 4K Partner Site
Stephanie Nies /Owner

2645 Tulip Lane
Green Bay, WI 54313
bigappledaycare@yahoo.com

920-434-9470

Mobile Marine Service
Boats, Motors, Trailers and anything else that doesn’t work

Aaron Reivitis
www.cecilbaymarine.com
info@cecilbaymarine.com

Inboard & Outboard Engines
Oil Changes • Water Pumps

Trailer Repair • Buffing & Detailing
Winterizing • Shrink Wrapping • Storage

Service at Home, Cabin, Dock or Roadside

715-850-BOAT

If space available, send in
your photos and we’ll

publish them.
Send to:

printking120@att.net

Photo Gallery

MSD breaking ground for our new pool! Luau costume contest winners!

2015 Winter Escape Update
Two trips are forming, a 7 night and a 10 night trip.

7 night: February 14th-21st (approx. $1600.00pp)
10 night: February 11th-21st (approx. $1800.00pp)
Make your deposit NOW to ensure space.
OCEAN CORAL RESORT & SPA
RIVIERA MAYA, MEXICO
Contact Amy at Journeys Unlimited 469-8747
or Ken Lemerond 435-9999
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Mike Watkins

CLASSIFIED
ADS

Please submit your ads
and info to:

printking120@att.net
or call: Ken Lemerond 435-9999

Subject line put Dockline Classified
Ads. This is a FREE service for all

GBYC members.

FOR SALE: 2012 20”  Fold-
able Bicycle , Verso by Cologne
Unisex bike, Cobalt Blue,7
Speed ,Thumb Shifter ,Shamino
Derailleur ,Foldable Pedals,
Fenders ,Bell ,Luggage Rack w/
Bungees, Storage Bag $200.00
Call Jim 920-632-4436

Oil Absorbent Sheets For Sale!
17 x 19 in black, 5 sheets for only
$1.00. Call Jack Hanitz
920-360-3266

Two aluminum folding
deck chairs, $100 for the
pair excellent condition.
Bob 920-468-8224

FOR SALE:
3—5/8” white double braided
dock lines, 25ft.   $45.00
2—5/8” white/gold double
braided dock lines, 20ft.   $30.00
4—1/2” double braided fender
lines, 4ft.   $16.00 (NEW)
1—15# Danforth anchor   $50.00
CALL: Ken Unrath  406-1046 or
655-4144

FOR SALE: Have a Sevylor
covered one adult and  2 person
tube with the tow rope for $50.
Call: Dawn 373-3025

I would like to shout a big “ Thank You “ to everyone who helped with the Luau. It was a
mammoth effort for a mammoth party! If you helped cook, clean, decorate, tear down,
bartend or anything else. It was greatly appreciated! We got a lot of positive feedback and
learned a few things we should do differently. I am glad to get such positive feedback
about the band performance. I think we can agree they really rocked the place and if the
2015 Luau volunteers step up now, they may be able to book them again. I don’t know
who you are, but I know who you are not. But I will help. Many of you asked for the
shredded turkey recipe. There isn’t one. It is called “ eat while you cook till you like
it”. But to get started; I roast the turkey upside down for moistness. Put extra water or
broth in pan, you will want a lot of good rich gravy. Once cooled, shred it, skim the fat off
the broth and use cornstarch to make the gravy. If it needs something, add a little salt ,
pepper and poultry seasoning at a time until you have the flavor you want. If you need to
make the broth richer and want to use bouillon, I recommend “ Better than Bouillon” brand
and sodium free “Herb-ox” mixed.

Angie Watkins

I am sure you have heard that we are not having any meetings in
August. So I will talk about July-WOW what a month for Angela and
I. The Luau and boat really consumed more time than I had! I could
not have gotten done what I wanted to and needed to without the
help of some great people.
With Pat Foley ,Chris Johnson and Dan Emmel getting on the pavil-
ion, really help set me up to get the rest done that I wanted to. That
was a big deal, thanks! Wayne Dunbar was indispensable with help-
ing to set up and take down. Jim and Julie got started early and did a
GREAT job on the decorating. Scott Conrad for all the prep work.
Ken Lemerond thank you for the advice and mixology. Punch and
Margaritas were a big hit. Thanks to Tom and Linda Nies, bartend-
ing , selling tickets ,all the little extras you did. Randy and Andrea,
Julie Romenowski, Lisa Iapaluchi, Pete Weber, Renee Kueshel,
Donna Vanboxtel. Anybody that I forgot ,please forgive me. I must
give special mention to Todd and Jorge. They did a lot of work that
helped Angela and I both.
Just an update on Jorge hours. Thursday and Friday 3:30 to 8:30.
Saturday and Sunday 8-3. Though we have been asking more of
him so I have been having him come in a little more than that.
Remember if you need him he does carry a VHF.
Thank you, Grounds
Michael Watkins.

Building
Jim Beauleau

Just a quick reminder, Pleeease, no-one is to touch the
thermostats.  If you’re the last person leaving the club, make sure
things are picked up and put away.
Have a great August and we’ll see you on the water!
Jim

SUNDAY CHICKENFRIDAY FISH



Please
Support
Our

Advertisers!

Green Bay Yacht Club Members Only



Joe Schinkten

305 N. Tenth Street
DePere, WI

ryanfh.com

Family Owned/Operated since 1909
Thomas Van Gemert

920-336-8741
3742 Riverside Dr.

Green Bay, WI 54301
vangemertmemorials.com

ING FINANCIAL PARTNERS

H. JACK KOEHNE, CFP®, E.A.
CERTIFIED FINANCIAL PLANNER™
JACK.KOEHNE@INGFP.COM
920-393-4713

LLOYD CARPENTER
ARCHITECT, LLC

Residential • Commercial • Industrial • Public Buildings

2663 Maple Hills Dr.
Green Bay, WI 54313
lcarpenterarch@att.net

Ph. 920-434-0753
Fax 920-434-6333
Cell 920-655-3829

AUGUST 2014

1970 University Ave. Green Bay, WI
920-431-9165348 S. Washington St. Green Bay, WI

920-593-8327

Wally’s
Spot

Green Bay’s Original
Steak House

65 Years Of The
Finest In Dining

468-7924

PATIO OPEN!
Enjoy dinner or just a
cocktail on our patio
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Merle &
Fatima’s 60th

National
Mustard Day
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US Coast
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Presidential
Joke Day -
(That should be
easy)

National Tell A
Joke Day
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Land, Sea, Air
Party!

No General
Meeting

MEN’S
SMOKER
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Fridays on City Deck
August 1    The Britins
August 8    Unity
August 15   Shaker and the Egg

Concessions open at 5pm
Entertainment 6-9pm

West Fest/Sturgeon Bay-August 9th
Washington Island Fair & Parade-August 16th

Death’s Door BBQ/Washington Island-August 22-23rd
Sister Bay Marina Fest—August 31st

Door County Fair/Sturgeon Bay– July 30th-August 3rd


